
From: Soura, Christian
To: Finan, John L. <jfinan@dew.sc.gov>

Date: 7/26/2012 1:44:31 PM
Subject: Next Week

General,
 
                I hope you're enjoying your lobster.  You may not look at this until this weekend, but is there a time early 
next week when you'd be able to come by?  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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